
It is my pleasure to extend my best wishes to CPA 
Australia for reaching its 130th anniversary and 60 
years in Hong Kong.

Australia and Hong Kong enjoy a well-established and 
mutually beneficial economic relationship for many 
decades and CPA Australia has played a key role in 
supporting and enduring the professionalism and 
goodwill in this valuable friendship.

Members of CPA Australia are highly respected within 
the Hong Kong and Australian communities. CPA 
Australia members are known for their unwavering 
dynamism and extensive thought leadership in the 
accounting and finance industry. 

With the signing of the China Australia Free Trade 
Agreement in 2015, I am confident that CPA Australia 
members will continue to be respected ambassadors 
in advancing the financial services industry in Hong 
Kong and Australia.

I pay tribute to the breadth and depth of contributions 
made by members of CPA Australia and I wish CPA 
Australia a successful and prosperous year ahead.

The Honourable Paul Chan Mo-po, MH, JP
Secretary for Development
The Government of the Hong Kong Special 
Administrative Region
Honorary Member, CPA Australia
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